

Maurizio Pellecchia, Ph.D.
Professor of Biomedical Sciences
School of Medicine Research Building
Office 317
900 University Avenue
Riverside, CA 92521
Tel 951.827.7829
www.medschool.ucr.edu

June 6, 2018

TO: Senate Division Chair Dylan Rodriguez

FROM: Maurizio Pellecchia, Chair Executive Committee, School of Medicine

RE: comments on "Course Scheduling Policy Workgroup"

The School of Medicine Executive Committee evaluated the document at the May 2018 FEC meeting.

The FEC members discussed some of the results of the surveys and took note of some of the general students' complaints. However, the FEC members noted that medical students have different course and class schedules than the general student population at UCR. In addition, SOM students use almost exclusively classrooms located in the SOM education building, hence are not subjected to several issues mentioned in the document. Therefore, the SOM FEC concluded that it would consider/comment on any new general policies only to the unlikely extant that these would affect/include SOM medical students.

Kind regards,

Maurizio Pellecchia

Professor of Biomedical Sciences

School of Medicine Research Building

Office 317 900 University Avenue Riverside,

CA 92521 Tel 951.827.7829

www.medschool.ucr.edu